
Dear Friends, 

  

Thank you for joining our “University of Victoria Online English Programs” 

webinar. We hope our presentation succeeded in ‘bringing to life’ the online 

learning experience that we look forward to offering your students soon! 

Early next week, we will share the webinar recording with you, so please stay 

tuned.  

  

Next week, on June 10 + 11, we will be hosting webinars for students. 

To invite your students to attend, please share this invitation with them, so that 

they can register to attend the session that best suits their schedule. 

  

Lastly, to follow up on a few of the questions that came up today, I’m pleased to 

share some additional ELC Connect materials: 

  

• English for Global Communication program calendar (attached) and video 

• University Admission Preparation – Online program calendar (attached) 

  

  

Thanks again for your attention today and for your continued support! 

Sending best wishes on behalf of today’s presenters and the rest of the ELC.  

  

  

Rena Fowler  

International Recruitment Coordinator 

 

http://secure.campaigner.com/csb/Public/show/72bp-21uhea--q6a5x-nu2ndm5
https://continuingstudies.uvic.ca/elc/programs/english-for-global-communication
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=do4zT1lQ_dQ
https://continuingstudies.uvic.ca/elc/programs/university-admission-preparation-online

